
 

TOWNSHIP OF McNAB/BRAESIDE  
 

FIELD INVESTIGATION FOR 2020 CAPITAL ROADS PLAN VILLAGE OF BRAESIDE 
 
 

Field investigation for planned future roadworks in the Village of Braeside will begin shortly.  The roads 
within the 2020 Capital Roads Plan are shown below.  The majority of the field investigation work will be 
within the road right-of-way. Surveyors will gather information on neighbouring properties, such as 
elevations at the house and driveways, to aid in the design process.  They will not need to enter any 
homes or businesses. A geotechnical investigation will also be completed and will include drilling holes 
in select locations along the streets to determine construction requirements.     
 
A public information session will be held (anticipated to be in the fall of 2019) to provide information on 
the recommended improvements and to obtain feedback prior to the development of the detailed 
design, construction documents, and timing of the works.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for your patience and understanding.  
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Director	of	Public	Works 
Ryan	Frew	
rfrew@mcnabbraeside.com  
613‐623‐5756 ext. 227  

Engineering	Consultant	
Barbra	Kimmerle	
barbrak@jp2g.com 
613‐828‐7800 ext. 232 

 


